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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public and the 
media in locating a missing adult female.  The female has been identified as Ashlie Lynn 
Tani.  Tani has been described as being approximately 5’9”.  Tani has a tattoo on the left 
side of her neck that possibly says “Indio Feo”. 
 
Ms. Tani was last seen on July 5, 2011 at her residence in the Northeast area of Fort 
Lauderdale.  She has not been seen or heard from since.  Detectives are urging anyone 
with information on Tani or her whereabouts to please contact Sergeant Novak or 
Sergeant Martinez at 954-828-5700.  Broward County Crime Stoppers can also be 
contacted at 954-493-TIPS. 
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